2022 TAC Structural Review -- DRAFT
TDTMS 


1. Review of Scope – Is the Scope still valid and is the subcommittee/working group/task force still performing these functions; Does the scope need to be revised?
a. NO, the scope of TDTMS does not need to be revised.  The working group is still performing the functions as outlined.
2. Review Open Action Items list – Is the subcommittee/working group/task force discussing open issues, ongoing issues, etc. 
a. YES, TDTMS has facilitated the upgraded version of MarkeTrak with market participants as well as developed two System Change Requests for improvements to the system along with the revisions associated with TXSET v5.0.
b. The working group continues to monitor system performance issues 
3. How often does the subcommittee/working group/task force meet and how long are their meetings?  Are meetings well attended?  
a. Typically, the working group meets monthly for approximately 3 hours.  The attendance at the meetings is usually around 15 – 20 market participants with the exception of the demo of the new MarkeTrak platform that hosted over 40 market participants
4. Does the subcommittee/working group/task force have a similar scope with another subcommittee/working group/task force – if so, can the groups be consolidated?
a. TDTMS works collaboratively with TXSET, however, the emphasis for TDTMS is on any issues related to the MarkeTrak platform and system performance.  
5. If applicable, review subcommittee/working group/task force procedures. (voting, process, etc.)	
a. Not applicable 
6. Is the subcommittee/working group/task force still necessary?
a. Yes, the presence of TDTMS allows a forum for any system related and MarkeTrak issues to be discussed 

